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Weekly Notes December 14, 2021 

Office Notes 

 

Dear MSR Families, 

Tonight’s the night! Our Holiday Program will begin at 6:00pm at the Rome City 

Auditorium. All students need to arrive by 5:30pm.  

If you have not already pre-purchased tickets, you may do so when you arrive. Please 

find Ms. Melanie and Ms. Jamie to purchase tickets at the door. As a reminder, prices 

are as follows: 

 Adults: $10 each  

 Children Ages 4-12: $5 each 

 Children 3 and under are free 

For those who need it, the handicap-accessible entrance to the auditorium is at the 

Water Billing entrance. Please enter the glass doors there and take the elevator.  

We also have a special announcement!  

Congratulations to Annalise McClain on becoming a big sister! Noah Matthew McClain 

was born on December 8th. Welcome to the world, baby Noah! 

Ms. Melanie & Ms. Jamie 

 

Ms. Ginny & Ms. Kelly’s Class 

Please have your child at the auditorium between 5:30 and no later than 5:45.  If you 

are not coming..please let us know. Have them dressed in Christmas pajamas.  We 

practiced yesterday at upper elementary and they did great!  We are “hopeful “ for 

tonight     .  They will be adorable regardless!! 

Tomorrow is pajama day at school.  It will just be a fun filled day! 

Friday is 1/2 day.  No lunches on Friday.  The children will decorate cookies and do 

other fun Christmas activities.  Please pick them up at 11:00….no later than 11:10.  If you 

are not planning on bringing them Friday, please let us know!  We have their gift, 

parents gift and all their Christmas crafts and ornaments to send home with them.  If 

they are not coming, we will send on Thursday:).  

Ms. Kelly and I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!  

Ms. Ginny & Ms. Kelly 
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Ms. Shannon, Ms. Rachel’ & Ms. Savannah’s Class 

We have been having so much fun making lots of cute projects, singing, and enjoying 

getting into the holiday spirit!  We will have lots of treasures for your tree!  It's the last 

week of the year and it's going to be a busy one! 

We will have a Chik-Fil-A lunch on Thursday for Eva Reddy's 3rd birthday.  Thank you to 

Anandita and Harsha for lunch! 

Friday will be a half-day.  We will dismiss at 11:00.  If your child will not be attending then 

please let me know so I can send their things home with them on Thursday.   

We hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Rachel, & Ms. Savannah 

 

Ms. Angie, Ms. Sydney, & Ms. Anna Kate’s Class 

Hello everyone. 

We have several things happening in the next few days so I wanted to make sure that 

everyone knew the details.... 

***Tonight is our HOLIDAY PROGRAM.  Students must arrive by 5:30pm. Please look for 

one of the teachers in our class and you may leave your child with us and take your 

seat in the auditorium.  Please make sure that your child is dressed in their costume and 

has used the restroom before arriving.   

***Wednesday, December 15th, PAJAMA DAY!!!! Your child may wear their pajamas to 

school.  Please be sure that the pajamas can also be worn on the playground.  We will 

watch a movie and enjoy a special treat. 

***Thursday. December 16th, NO LUNCH NEEDED.  We will celebrate Ann's birthday with 

a special lunch provided by her family.  

***Friday, December 17th, is a half day and our HOLIDAY PARTY.  There will be a fun day 

with crafts and games. We will also have a special treat,  Please make sure that your 

child brings a large bag that is labeled with their name.(They need to take hme all their 

special ornaments that they have made.) Pick up time is 11:00 a m.  We will do our best 

to keep the line moving that day but please be patient with us.                                         We will 

be dropping off and picking up at the main entrance on Friday, December 17th. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
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Happy Holidays!! 

Ms. Angie, Ms. Sydney, and Ms. Anna Kate 

Ms. Dolores & Ms. Robin’s Class 

Last minute reminders for tonight: 

Drop off - 5:30 

Dress - holiday clothes 

Show starts at 6:00 

 

We have a half day on Friday, pick up is at 11:20. Friday is pajama day! Please make 

sure to wear sneakers and not slippers to school.       

 

We wish you all a wonderful holiday season and break, we’ll see you next year! 

 

Ms. Robin & Ms. Dolores 
 

Ms. Stefanie’s Class 

Please remember Friday is a half day of school! Students need to be picked up by 11:20 

am. There will be a 2-week holiday break and students will return to school on Monday, 

January 3rd. 

Friday is also our pajama day! Your child is welcome to wear his or her pajamas to 

school on Friday. We will be outdoors, if possible, so please make sure the pajamas are 

suitable for wearing outside. Students will still need to wear their usual outdoor shoes. 

If you would like to send in a Christmas treat on Friday, you’re welcome to do so. Please 

let me know if you plan on sending something. Thank you! 

We have had a busy first half of the school year and I look forward to getting back to 

lessons and our daily routine after the holiday break. I hope you all are able to spend 

quality time with family and friends during this break. I appreciate all you do to help 

your children prepare for their school days and arrive on time well-rested and ready to 

learn! Happy Holidays and Merry Christmas! 

Ms. Stefanie 

 

 


